
 
   

      
    

    
    

 
   

  
                

  
                  

   
  

               
  
               

  
 

  
  

From: Bryan Benjamin <redacted> 
Date: Thu, 1 May 2008 00:05:11 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: NTP Brief on Bisphenol A 
Subject: NTP Brief on Bisphenol A 

Dr. Barbara Shane,
 

Why were non-peer reviewed and flawed studies cited and used in this brief to evaluate Bisphenol A.
 

This type of poor judgment is the essence of junk science and renders this brief as nothing more than another 

example of it.
 

Has this organization, like so many others, given science a backseat in preference of agenda?
 

I look forward to you detailed explanation for the use of flawed data in this study.
 

Sincerely,
 

Bryan Benjamin
 


